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Rose City Moving & Storage has been an Oregon company for over 40 years.  For all 

of those 40+ years the current I-5 bridge has been an issue for transporting goods 

around the Portland area.  Even when not going into Washington there is still 

backups that are miles long into Oregon, costing people money as trucks sit idling on 

the freeway.  The current bridge needs to be replaced by one that is not only safer 

but more environmentally friendly due to not having thousands of cars and trucks a 

day sit idling while bridge lifts occcur.  Please fund the bridge replacement. 
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